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Comments: I would like to begin by saying that in no way am I speaking on behalf of the DOD or USMC. What I

have to say is purely personal and does not reflect these organizations attitudes or stances on matters such as

this. I am speaking for myself only. However, I must say that as a service member it is upsetting to see proposals

like this come forward. As a snowmobile enthusiast and the friend of many other outdoors enthusiasts, a

proposal like this only does harm to our ability to enjoy the land. This land is rightfully ours as citizens within the

state to enjoy and use. Speaking for myself, the land, the activities available, and the opportunity we have to

enjoy that land is one of the reasons I left and chose to serve. So that we could keep the beautiful land we have

and enjoy it, all of it, for generations to come. That land is public and ought to stay public and be used as the

public sees fit. Speaking as a snowmobile enthusiast there is no logical or scientific reason that I am aware of as

to why that land should not be open to use. People live in this great state for a reason and it is certainly not to

lose land rights and be banned from properly enjoying it. 


